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Minutes

Ole 97 Alumni Board of Directors Meeting

Monday, March 28, 2016
Getwell Road UMC at 7 p.m.
Attendees: 
Bobby Spears (Chairman) 


Luke Baldridge (Vice Chairman)


Mac Thomas (Finance Chairman)


Chris Solaas (Secretary)


Frank Hall
· Opened with prayer (Mac)

· Prior minutes, presented by Bobby

· Bus Insurance

· Bobby has spoken with Leisa Foster at Insurance Co.

· Checked on policy and Nationwide had not changed mailing address.

· They sent Rick Sparkman the insurance policy

· Several days later, Rick reported he had received the policy, but it did not have ‘Incorporated’ in the name.

· Nationwide said they would update the policy name.

· Bobby has not received confirmation and will call them tomorrow.

· Bobby notified Pat Eccles (Troop Committee Chairman) that he would give him proof of insurance to put in the bus this week.

· Bus Drivers

· Tony Wright is the only registered CDL/School Bus rated driver on Insurance policy

·  Bobby to provide Pat Eccles with letterhead for Alumni so that drivers can send proof of CDL/Schoolbus rider to insurance.

· Bobby will also get information ASAP on two authorized drivers for insurance company records.

· Finance Report (Mac)
· $1314.90 in Association Account (.05 interest)

· $257.89 in Inc Account (no change)
· Have liability to OKKPA to reimburse for two treatments/inspections for termites on covered bridge.

· Signage

· Bridge builder sign cost $624.45 and was 14” x 20”

· Mac presented wording for plaque for Umpy and Peggy. Bobby suggested an alternate wording.

· Cards to be sent offering condolences to Alan Carter and Chuck Carter in the loss of Ben Carter.

· Discussed $250 donation to GRUMC

· Frank Hall discussed laminated mailout option

· Minimum order of 1000 cards was not feasible.
· Next meeting 4/11/2016 at Scout Meeting
· Closed in Prayer.

